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The town of Gulgong needs a Doctor as there are many elderly people in town that don’t drive and 

unable to get to Mudgee. Now as Mudgee has closed the books it makes a big strain on the local 

health service MPS and the staff it puts a big strain on the staff as they have to do a full assessment 

on a patient then contact rules and remote you might talk to someone overseas. I know the staff at 

the MPS have had training but they are not doctors it’s such a big responsibility to the staff please 

help and let Gulgong get a doctor back 



  

 
  






